
HEARTSafe Community  

The Connecticut Department of Public Health Office of Emergency Medical Services 
(OEMS), in collaboration with the American Heart Association, aim to help Connecticut's 

municipalities, workplaces and campuses improve the chances of survival to anyone 

suffering a sudden cardiac arrest.  To date, 110 of the 169 Connecticut municipalities are 

designated HEARTSafe Communities and Windsor has been 1 of those municipalities and 

first received that designation in 2014.   

The HEARTSafe Designation needs to be renewed every 3 years, so the Windsor Health 

Department is collecting the required information to submit to the Healthcare Quality and 

Safety Branch of the Connecticut Department of Public Health.   

As a Windsor Business, please identify where your AEDs are located, the number of staff 
trained to respond and if there is an emergency response team.  Please complete the 

questions below and return to Jennifer Waldo RN, MS, Windsor Public Health Nurse, at 

waldo@townofwindsorct.com. 

Company Name: 

Address: 

Contact Person: 

HEARTSafe Questions: 

1. Does your company have an AED (Automatic External Defibrillator) on site?

If so, how many? 

Location (Building Name and Floor): 

2. How many staff have received CPR/AED Training?

3. Does your company have a “response team” for heart related incidents?

Yes No
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